
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

 

Five Openings in the Orange County IHSS Advisory Committee 
The primary purpose of the Orange County IHSS Advisory Committee is to provide ongoing 
advice and recommendations regarding the IHSS program to the County Board of Supervisors, 
Orange County Social Services Agency, and Orange County IHSS Public Authority. 
To fulfill this vital role, Committee members shall: 

 Remain informed and knowledgeable of current IHSS issues 
 Provide input on issues related to IHSS 
 Participate in outreach and educational activities 
 Review, advise and make recommendations to the Board of Supervisors, via the CEO’s 

legislative staff, on pending legislation that may impact the IHSS program and affect its 
consumers and/or providers. 

 With Governing Board approval, engage in advocacy activities related to IHSS 
consumer and provider issues.  

The Orange County IHSS Advisory Committee has five openings it is currently trying to fill. 
 
1. Four positions require the member to be a past or current IHSS Recipient residing in Orange 

County.   
2. One position requires the member to be a representative from a community based 

organization or public agency located in Orange County, serving the disabled and/or elderly 
 
Committee members are reimbursed for travel expenses related to committee activities and 
receive a $50 stipend per approved scheduled meeting.  The committee meets a minimum of four 
times a year on the third Thursday of the month. 
 
If you or anyone you know meets the eligibility requirements and wants to contribute to the well-
being of IHSS Recipients and the success of Providers in the IHSS program, please call the 
Orange County IHSS Public Authority for an application at (714) 825-3296 or visit the Orange 
County IHSS Public Authority website at www.ocgov.com/publicauth and go to the Advisory 
Committee tab to download the application. 
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